Deden Services, LLC 9328 Westview

Texas Registered Engineering Firm #10971 Houston, Texas 77055
Civil Engineering (713) 461-8822 » Fax (713) 461-2671

May 29, 2013

Fort Bend County Commissioner’s Court
Commissioner W.A. Meyer, Pct. 3

22333 Grand Corner Drive

Katy, Tx 77494

RE:  Fulbrook Section 5C Plat, Request for Variance on Length of Street and
Public Hearing for Replat

Dear Commissioner Meyer:

The proposed New Section in the Fulbrook Subdivision is Section 5C. There are two
issues we would like to address with the Court:

1) A formal variance is requested for the length of a residential street under Section
5.6 D in the Fort Bend County Regulations of Subdivision Section 5-Design
Criteria. The street is named Riverlake Road and Section 5-C continues the
extension of the existing road.

2) Werequest a Public Hearing for Replat of Reserve “F”, Fulbrook Section 5-B to
replat the reserve into residential lots.

Please feel free to contact me at (713) 461-8822 if you have any questions or concerns.

%

Robert T. Deden, P.E.

Thank you

CC: Nathan Hatcher, Assistant to County Engineer

FBCCC Variance and Replat Request



